
 

 

 
 

Faculty Senate Talking Points, November 12, 2024, Meeting #14   

 

• A conversation started at Faculty Senate about the possibility of changing the 
structure of faculty senate leadership (FSH 1580) to improve leadership continuity 
from year-to-year. Please see minutes in the next binder for details.  

 

• There were comments regarding the increasing number of certificates being 
proposed by departments, and whether this trend might be incentivized by the 
budget model. Senators approved a motion to refer this issue to the Budget 
Committee.  

 

 

The Talking Points are approved by Faculty Senate Leadership as an informal 
communication tool to engage constituents and get quick feedback on issues discussed 
at the Faculty Senate weekly meetings. All Faculty Senate agendas (including 
attachments and supporting documents) and meeting minutes are made available on 
the Senate webpage: 
 https://www.uidaho.edu/governance/faculty-senate/meetings        
             
 Please send your questions, concerns, and feedback to the Faculty Senate Chair 
(khaltinner@uidaho.edu).     
  Remember to share these talking points with faculty and staff in your colleges 
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